
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

July 12, 2023 

 

Dr. Fermin Leguen 
District Health Officer 
Southern Nevada Health District 
PO Box 3902 
Las Vegas, NV  89127 
 
Dear Dr. Leguen: 
 
It is my pleasure to inform you that the Henderson City Council, at its regular meeting of 
July 11, 2023, appointed Councilman Jim Seebock as the City of Henderson 
representative to the Southern Nevada Health District Board.  Mr. Seebock’s term 
begins immediately and expires June 30, 2025.   
 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Sincerely,  

April Parra 

Elections and CCS Administrator 
 
/ap 



  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

July 12, 2023 

 

Dr. Fermin Leguen 
District Health Officer 
Southern Nevada Health District 
PO Box 3902 
Las Vegas, NV  89127 
 
Dear Dr. Leguen: 
 
It is my pleasure to inform you that the Henderson City Council, at its regular meeting of 
July 11, 2023, reappointed Holly Lyman as the City of Henderson representative to the 
Southern Nevada Health District Public Health Advisory Board.  Ms. Lyman’s term 
begins immediately and expires June 30, 2025.   
 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Sincerely,  

April Parra 

Elections and CCS Administrator 
 
/ap 


